Duffer, Erin

From: Acklin, Tim

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:33 PM

To: Duffer, Erin

Cc: 'K Sims'

Subject: RE: In support of new Weigent Park Shelter
Erin,

Please add as a letter of support.

Thanks.

Tim Acklin, AICP
Planning Administrator
City of La Crosse

400 La Crosse St

La Crosse, WI 54601
608-789-7391
www.cityoflacrosse.org

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL

The information contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. The email is intended solely for the intended recipient to whom it
is addressed. Any review, retransmission, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please respond to the
sender at acklint@cityoflacrosse.org and delete the material from any computer and/or server.

From: K Sims <dpugrad98@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, July 11, 2021 9:36 AM

To: Acklin, Tim <Acklint@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: In support of new Weigent Park Shelter

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***
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Good morning,
| am writing in support of the new Weigent Park Shelter. | view this project as a worthy investment of tax payer dollars.

The current shelter is an eye-sore, doesn't meet bathroom codes for handicapped access, and doesn't have inside multi-purpose usage by people; it is really just
used for equipment storage. A new shelter will look better, adhere to all current codes, and provide for indoor functional space for summer programming,
meetings, etc. Having functional space will be particularly helpful for the city run summer program as our weather patterns grow more extreme and it will provide a
good space to be used for other gatherings such as WHNA meetings, birthday/graduation parties, etc.

Thank you for considering the request for additional funding for the new Weigent Park Shelter.

Regards,
Kathy Sims

WHNA Member
1324 Ferry Street, La Crosse



